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ICON: Babies Cry, You Can Cope 

Brief Notes of Executive National Strategic Group (ENSG) 
held on 6 April 2022 

 

 

Attendees: 

Suzanne Smith (SS)  Chair 

Simone Peters  (SP)   

Jane Scattergood  (JS)   

Giles Haythornthwaite (GH) 

Jamie Carter  (JC) 

    

Apologies: 

Sue Gunson    Katie Clarke 

Sue Anslow    Jenny Whyte 

Kimberley Salmon-Jamieson   Mae Pleydell Pearce 

Elaine Wyllie 

   

 

No. ITEM ACTION PAPER 

1 ENSG Update: 

JS informed the meeting that from 30 June, CCGs will 
cease to exist and will become 42 Integrated Care 
Systems (ICS).  All have a CEO and/or Chair.  JS 
suggested we go to regional safeguarding leads and 
ask them for the information on the ICB Chief Nurses 
so that we can write and encourage uptake of 
ICON.  JS agreed to get a Cornish contact and to get 
names of the regional safeguarding leads. 
  
GH suggested approaching the Rugby Club 
Foundation who spearheaded the ‘Lift the Baby’ 
campaign and ask if they would be interested in 
promoting ICON as coping with crying is a logical 
progression from learning to handle a baby.  SS agreed 
to discuss with Sue Anslow. 
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2 Next ENSG Meeting 

Tuesday 5 July – 14:00-15:30 

  

 


